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Victor Harbor Road Safety Improvements 

Work Notice 

       

 

The Australian and South Australian governments have 

committed $15 million (80:20 basis) for safety 

upgrades on Victor Harbor Road as part of the $810 

million Fleurieu Connections projects.  

These upgrades include the intersection of Hindmarsh 

Tiers Road and Virgin Road and the junction of 

Brookman Road.  

What’s happening 

From Monday 3 February 2025, we will setup our site compound 

at the intersection of Victor Harbor Road and Brookman Road. 

The initial work will include service location, surveying, tree and 

vegetation removal and site preparation. 

Construction work will begin from mid-February 2025 and involve 

widening the entrance from Brookman Road into Victor Harbor 

Road, adding curbs, gutters, drainage, asphalting, shoulder 

sealing, installing guard rail, lighting, median islands and line 

marking. 

Some work, including asphalting and line marking, may take 

place at night to ensure the safety of workers and road users. We 

will notify you in advance before any night work begins and will 

do our best to minimise any impact on nearby properties and 

road users. 

How this affects you 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times, however the 

work will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby 

residents as much as practically possible.   

When 

From Monday 3 February 
until mid- 2025 

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday:  

7am to 6pm 

When required, night works 
6pm to 6am 

Where 

Intersection of Brookman 
Road and Victor Harbor 
Road. 

For more information or to 
register for updates 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/VHRSI  

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 
 

 

Improved safety for 
all road users.  

 

Improved visibility 
for motorists 
entering Victor 
Harbor Road, 
creating 
safer turning 
movements. 

 
 

https://dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/victor-harbor-road
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
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To keep everyone safe, speed and lane restrictions will apply, with a stop and go arrangement in place. 

We’ll maintain access for properties throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice 

provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access VMS notice board will be installed to 

advise motorist of the traffic restrictions. 

Some vegetation removals are required. We have made every effort to minimise the impact on 

vegetation wherever possible. To read our vegetation fact sheet please visit: dit.sa.gov.au/VHRSI 

 Victor Harbor Road and Brookman Road Concept Map  

 
 
 
 
 

 


